
DE J---QIC

C Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-724-2135

Email: Michael.Sheehanlibertyutilities.com

February 7, 2018

Via Electronic Mail and Hand Delivery

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DE 18-XXX; Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities
Petition to Sell Water Heater Rental Program

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed for
filing are an original and six copies of a Petition to Sell Water Heater Rental Program, with supporting
docu ments.

Note that Appendix A, the “Proposal for Acquisition of Liberty Utilities’ New Hampshire Electric
Water Heater Portfolio,” is marked confidential. That marking is no longer applicable and the
document is not confidential.

Thank you for your assistance with this matter.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Enclosures
cc: Office of Consumer Advocate
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